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Comments: As a lifelong resident of New Mexico, who had gone on countless trips up to the sandia peak, I feel

very strongly that we should not build this rollercoaster. As much as I love rollercoasters and would love people

to want to come experience the beauty of our sandia crest as I have, I feel this would have a severe negative

impact overall. While it would bring in much needed money for the state and draw people to the land of

enchantment for reasons other than the Breaking Bad tour, I feel the toll on the environment would far outweigh

any of those benefits. The ecosystem of the peak is unique and the construction alone, let alone the traffic of

visitors after, I fear would cause irreversible damage to an already delicate area. I think it is unwise and narrow-

minded to mar the beauty of our beloved sandia peak, just for the short-lived entertainment and tourist value this

rollercoaster would bring. 


